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ABERDEEN CREEK NEIGHBORHOOD NEWS – OCTOBER, 2024 
From the HOA Board of Directors 
 
Our annual update from the Aberdeen Creek Home Owners Association Board of Directors. 
 
First – a reminder why we have a Home Owners Association: 

 
 

To see the Board activities this past year read the minutes of each of the Board meetings. The 
minutes are posted on our community website www.aberdeencreekfl.com. 
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The Annual Members Meeting will be held October 24 to elect the Board of Directors for 2025.  
The 5 current board members have indicated they are willing to continue to volunteer their 
time for the coming year; that said anyone who is interested in running for a position on the 
Board should contact the management company immediately.  Prospective Board members 
need to know that the newly approved (2024) Florida Statute governing HOA’s (FS720) 
requires Board members to complete a mandatory certification course within 90 days after 
they join the Board and an additional 4 hours of continuing education every year. 
 
Following the Annual Meeting there will be a Board Meeting to discuss and approve the 2025 
Budget.  For 2024 the HOA is projecting that expenses will exceed income by over $1,000 due 
in part to unexpected expenses -  legal expense for guidance on how to deal with violations of 
the community sign restrictions, tree work, and irrigation repairs.  For 2025 we are budgeting 
for increased insurance, electric and administrative costs.  To minimize the impact on the 
community the Board plans to increase the annual assessment by only 1.8% - $10 per lot.  The 
2025 annual assessment, due January 2025, if approved by the Board at this meeting, will be 
$560 per lot.  
 
In closing: 
 The Board maintains a website www.aberdeencreekfl.com that contains valuable and 

current information about our community. 
 The community has a private “residents only” Facebook Page “Aberdeen Creek 

Neighborhood, Riverview Florida” that is administered by 3 of our homeowners and is a 
good source for neighborhood communication and news. 
 

Aberdeen Creek Board of Directors 
 

http://www.aberdeencreekfl.com/

